
KAREN BASS 

MAYOR 

April 10, 2024 

Amber M. Klesges 
Commission Secretary 
Harbor Department 
1550 W. 8th Street 
Los Angeles, California 90017 

Re: Resolution No. 23-10222 and Proposed Fourth Amendment to Operating Agreement No. 
23-1989-D Between the Harbor Department and Pacific Harbor Line, Inc. 

Dear Amber Klesges, 

The Mayor's Office is returning this transmittal to the Harbor Department without taking any 
action. The Harbor Department, as the awarding authority and through its Board of Harbor 
Commissioners, may proceed in a manner as the Board and Harbor Department determine is in 
the City's best interest. 

Sincerely, 

ty Mayor Rachel Freeman 

Celine Cordero, Deputy Chief of Staff 
David Michaelson, Counsel to the Mayor 
Eugene D. Seroka, Executive Director 
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